
June 4, 2019 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S Fruit St #10 
Concord, NH 03301 

RE: Notice of Change in Management Staff 
Agera Energy, LLC- License No. DM-17-175 and DM-17-1851 

To Whom It Does Concern, 

Agera Energy LLC ("Agera") would like to update the Commission on changes in Agera's staff. 

Please be advised that we would like to replace Sariah Rodriguez with Jodi Brown as Head of Gas Supply 
at Agera. 

All service to current customers will remain the same and will not be affected by this change. 

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Agera's regulatory team at 914-205-
5838 or regulato1y@ageraenergy.com . Thank you. 
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555 Pleasantville Rd, 5-107 
Briarcliff Manor, NY 10510 
800.692.4372 

Sincerely, 

Isl Raima Jamal 
RaimaJamal 
Corporate Counsel 


